
Tim Waeiss: 
 
     Going into the Called and Gifted program I did not know what to expect. I have been 

volunteering in various areas at my parish, but this workshop helped me to learn more 

about myself and what God is asking of me. At the beginning of the program, I was 

asked to complete an inventory to help me discern my charisms. The experience was 

both confirming and surprising. I was eager to experiment with the areas that I had not 

considered as my calling. I found myself looking for situations where I could reach out to 

others. Before these sessions, I may not have realized how to use my charisms to 

benefit others. Having the opportunity to discuss and then share my experiences with 

the group was helpful. I am ready to continue to practice and grow in the gifts that I 

have received. 

 


